
 
 
 

 
NOTICE TO ALL NARAMATA 

IRRIGATION CUSTOMERS 

IRRIGATION TURN-ON 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen Public Works crew will 
commence spring irrigation turn-ons the week of: 

April 22, 2025 
If you do not wish to have your private system pressurized, please take whatever precautions are necessary to 
protect your private systems. 

 

Please take note of the following before activating your private system: 

 BACKFLOW PREVENTION is required for all fertigation, underground 

sprinkler systems, commercial/industrial connections and spray fillers. 

Please note that all test reports for backflow preventers must be submitted within thirty (30) days of the irrigation 

turn-on date. 

Submit backflow preventer test reports to MTS Maintenance Tracking System: 

 MAIL: MTS Maintenance Tracking System 

4500 29th Street, Vernon, B.C., V1T 5B9 

EMAIL: reception@mtsinc.ca 

FAX: 250-503-0894 

FAST TESTER: https://www.fastbfp.ca/mobile/ 
 

Warmer temperatures and irrigation turn-on will result in a larger volume of water flowing through the water lines 

that may cause temporary discolouration of the water. To avoid any inconvenience, run your cold water tap for a 

few minutes before laundering during the week of April 22, 2025. 

 

For further information, please contact Public Works at 250-490-4135 / utilities@rdos.bc.ca. 
For after-hours water emergencies, please call RDOS Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141.  

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

RDOS Public Works, April 11, 2025 
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